
Submitter: Rosalie Triolo 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Voter fraud is uncommon and getting rid of mail-in voting simply serves to reduce the 

number of citizens who have access to their right to vote. I, along with all residents of 

Oregon, benefit from being able to vote by mail and it would be a disservice to this 

community to do-away with this option. 


